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 2Ì×ÛÌÔÉÌÙɯƖƔƖƖ 

REJOICING, REACHING OUT, and RENEWING,  
we share the joy of the gospel, through a life of faith. 

Hello God, 
I called tonight 
To talk a little while 

I need a friend who'll listen 
To my anxiety and trial. 

 

You see, I can't quite make it 
Through a day just on my own... 
I need your love to guide me, 
So I'll never feel alone. 

 

I want to ask you please to keep 
My family safe and sound. 

Come and fill their lives with confidence 
For whatever fate they're bound. 

 

Give me faith, dear God, to face 
Each hour throughout the day, 
And not to worry over things 
I can't change in any way. 

 

I thank you God for being home 
And listening to my call, 

For giving me such good advice 
When I stumble and fall. 

 

Your number, God, is the only one 
That answers every time. 
I never get a busy signal, 
Never had to pay a dime. 

 

So thank you, God, for listening 
To my troubles and my sorrow. 
Good night, God, I love You too, 
And I'll call again tomorrow! 

 

(Author Unknown) 

16Rejoice always, 
17pray without ceasing, 
18give thanks in all circumstances; 
for this is the will of God 
in Christ Jesus for you. 
19Do not quench the Spirit. 

I Thessalonians 5:16-19 

 
Likewise 
the Spirit helps us in our weakness; 
for we do not know 
how to pray as we ought, 
but that very Spirit intercedes 
with sighs too deep for words. 

Romans 8:26 

 
God is always listening.  Even when 
we donôt have the words, he knows 
the thoughts of our hearts and minds.  
May you pray without ceasing, 
knowing that the One to whom we 
pray loves and listens without  
ceasing. 
 
With thankful prayers for all of you, 

Your Sister in Christ, 

THANKS TO GOD!  
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What we WANT versus what we NEED? 
 

 For some reason lately, Iôve been thinking of the famous Rolling Stones song, You Canôt Always 
Get What You Want.  Besides having a catchy phrase for a title, and a cool melody, itôs got this great 
childrenôs choir part at the end that I always have to sing along to (even though I canôt get nearly 
high enough).  Weôve all got things we wish we could have, but we know we probably wonôt ever 
get them.  Iôve always wanted longer legs so I could get a little more speed out of them.  I always 
wanted a cowboy outfit when I was little - in fact, I expected to get it nearly every time we went to 
the post office to get our mail.   
 When I first saw mountains, I was mesmerized by them!  The more I saw, the more I wanted to 
do things on them - but mainly I just wanted to be able to stand atop them like some sort of  
conqueror!  I knew that I could just fly up a mountain because I was ñin shapeò!  Finally, after years 
of waiting, a friend led me up two of the highest peaks in the Tetons in Wyoming.  The closer I got 
to the top the worse I felt.  I was tired, feeling sick and in no mood to continue.  Very reluctantly, I 
drug myself up the last slope to reach the second summit.  I forced a smile, took one picture, and 
dashed downwards.  I told myself that I wouldnôt do that again! 
 Mountain climbing still enthralls me, even though I had little desire to do it.  But recently, my 
old college friend, Tim, texted and wondered if Iôd be interested in hiking a couple 14,000 foot peaks 
in Colorado.  I had joined a Facebook page of ñColorado 14ersò the year before, and I was taken by 
the age of people who successfully climbed 14ers.  There were 75-year-olds right alongside 5 or 
6-year-olds.  It seemed like it was impossible NOT to reach the top!  How could I NOT be  
successful?  So, how could I not say, ñYes!ò 
 Tim is a veteran mountain climber.  He has summited 25 of the 58 Colorado 14ers, so he knows 
what heôs doing.  Heôs also a fantastic (almost freakish) athlete.  An All-State Basketball player,  
All-American distance runner, and more recently, a nationally ranked mountain biker.  Yes, I felt a 
bit over my head, but I was determined to figure out how to do this mountain stuff.   
 On the long drive to Salida, Colorado, we discussed the best ways to make the climb easier - 
eating, drinking, resting, etc.  So, when we exited the car at the trailhead early the next morning, I 
was ready!  After a mile or so, I was still pretty ready, but I was also feeling the altitude, and my 
shoulder was sore from carrying a pack of water.  As we came out of the trees, at tree line (about 
12,000 feet), Tim was full of get-up-and-go, but I wasnôt (mine got-up-and-went!).  A long sloping 
traversing trail faced us, and I knew I wasnôt going to make it to the top.  I willed myself  
agonizingly, one step after another - trying to keep Tim in sight, and just reach the saddle below the 
summit.  And that song kept going through my head - ñYou canôt always get what you want, you 
canôt always get what you want.ò  I was disappointed, dejected, and just plain pooped! 
 After telling Tim that I had had it, and I was turning around and heading down, the rest of the 
song popped into my head - ñbut if you try, sometimes, you get what you need.ò  Now, I was trying 
to figure out what I had gotten that I needed!!  I pondered that thought all the way to the trailhead, 
but I didnôt know.  So now, doubt was back in my brain - wondering if I would do the same thing on 
the next hike we were scheduled to do two days later.  I figured the best thing I could do was to stay 
positive and give it another shot.  If I had to, I could always turn around again. 
 Two days later, we were on the trail again on a beautiful August day.  There was a wonderful 
stream to follow, mountains towering all around us.  Iôd eaten right, gotten better sleep, and Tim  
decided I should lead so I could go my pace, not his.  This worked wonderfully!  My legs felt more 
lively and the path ahead just pulled me along.  When things got tough, we both started counting 
steps - 50 steps, 10 seconds (or more) rest, then off again.  This worked!  So, by about 10:30am we 
stood atop Red Cloud Peak, 14,037 feet above sea level, smiled, hugged, and then plowed ahead to 
complete another (Sunshine Peak - 14,001 ft.).   
 So, Iôm guessing, I got what I needed - another try.  I felt so much better about myself - even 
though I knew Iôd given everything I could earlier - this felt WAY better.  Iôm hoping that when we 
canôt get what we want, we realize, in the end, we do get what we need.   

Can you hear the ending with the Childrenôs Choir?? 
In peace,  
Tom Dickey 
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Introducing the 
Vetickõs! 

 
 

 
The best thing I have to offer this congregation is my family!  My husband  
Jeremy Vetick and I have been together for over 20 years, married for 13 in 
October.  We are high school sweethearts and have enjoyed the opportunity 
to live and grow through this journey of life.  We have a 9 -year -old son,  
Brecken, who is in fourth grade and a 7 -year -old daughter, Annabelle, who is 
in 2nd grade at Twin River.  
 

Jeremy enjoys vehicles - buying them, fixing them up, selling them, driving 
them, cleaning them.  He is a car guy.  He also enjoys deer hunting and  
fishing.  Brecken enjoys fishing, football, soccer and piano as well as 
Pokemon and BeyBlades.  When he grows up, Brecken wants to be a  
Zoologist.  Annabelle enjoys singing, piano, soccer, horseback riding and  
coloring her hair all different colors of the rainbow.  When she grows up she 
wants to be a Veterinarian, Baker and Artist.  
 

As for me, I enjoy the ònormaló things you would think a Vicar would enjoy, 
like reading the Bible, praying and worshiping.  But I also enjoy reading  
Harry Potter, singing Jonas Brother at the top of my lungs with Annabelle 
and a good prime rib dinner.  I am 35 years old, and have spent a great deal 
of my life NOT in ministry.  I say this as a disclaimer.  Kind of like - hey if I 
seem like a totally ònormaló person who has no business being at a pulpité. 
it is probably because itõs true.  But Iõve been told that Jesus doesnõt call the 
qualified, he qualifies the called.  And I also say this to encourage you all to 
consider what Jesus might be calling you to consider?  I have a lot of goals 
and dreams for this Collaborative Learning program, one of them being to 
(hopefully) prove to myself and all of you that ministry isnõt just for the holy 
elite, but for the least likely of candidates who are willing to listen and follow 
a call to discernment.  

In peace,  
Vicar Abigail  
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BIRTHDAYS 
 
 9/1 Hayden Niewohner 
 9/2 Nolan Kruse & Joann Porter 
 9/3 Kollin Rasmussen 
 9/4 Nicole Hardwick, Brynn Levander & 
  Linda Thewke*  
 9/5 Danielle Krohn 
 9/6 Kurtis Rasmussen, David Roberg, 
  David Woebbecke & Steve Wright*  
 9/7 John Kennedy III 
 9/8 Mike Frey & Duane Rieck 
 9/10 Ellie Statz 
 9/11 Jim Atkinson*, Ruth Hartford* & 
  Cody Rasmussen 
 9/12 Victoria Lindgren, Maxwell Majerus 
  & Casen Moser 
 9/14 Steven Groth 
 9/15 George Christo, Matt Grosch & 
  Joel Meyer 
 9/16 Joey Neidhardt & Marilyn Ramm*  
 9/18 Pam Young 
 9/19 Matthew Kaumans, Palmer Leetch & 
  Sydney Tisthammer 
 9/22 Jacob Meyer & Lynne Webster 
 9/23 Thomas Krohn, Sandy Martin & 
  Kylee Ranslem 
 9/24 Amber Salwei 
 9/26 Colt Mangus 
 9/27 Oaklyn Dozler 
 9/28 Hailey Salwei & Tom Stevenson 
 9/29 Lynn Christiansen &  
  Cassandra Lindgren 

 

*Denotes 80+ years young 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

ƝɤƖ  ÕÕɯȫɯ"ÈÙÛÌÙɯ ÏÓÚÛÌËÛ 

 #ÌÈÕÕÈɯȫɯ*ÌÝÐÕɯ*ÙÜÚÌ 

ƝɤƘ )ÖÌɯȫɯ*Èàɯ%ÓÈÕÈÎÈÕ 

ƝɤƕƔ 1ÖßÈÕÕÌɯȫɯ6ÐÓÓɯ*ÈÙËÌÓÓ 

 +ÖÜÌŲÈɯȫɯ)ÖÏÕɯ*ÌÕÕÌËàȮɯ)Ùȭ 

 )ÌÙÌÕÌɯȫɯ*ÜÙÛɯ*ÙÜÚÌ 

Ɲɤƕƕ -ÈÕÊàɯȫɯ3ÌÙÙàɯ ÏÓÌÙÚ 

 #ÈÕÐÌÓÓÌɯȫɯ3ÏÖÔÈÚɯ*ÙÖÏÕ 

ƝɤƕƘ #ÖÙÖÛÏàɯȫɯ,ÈŲɯ&ÙÖÚÊÏ 

Ɲɤƕƛ  ÔÉÌÙɯȫɯ1ÖÉÌÙÛɯ"ÖÈÒÌÚ 

ƝɤƕƜ )ÌÙÙàɯȫɯ5ÐÊÛÖÙÐÈɯ+ÐÕËÎÙÌÕ 

 #ÖÕɯȫɯ,ÈÙàɯ3ÏÖÙÉÌÙÎ 

ƝɤƖƜ  Ôàɯȫɯ!ÙÐÈÕɯ,ÖÚÌÙ 

 ,ÐÒÈÌÓÈɯȫɯ9ÈÊÏɯ1ÖÉÌÙÎ 

 

 

 

God sends his blessings down, 
we lift our praises up. 

God sends his blessings down  
and he spreads them all around. 

We thank the Lord together, 
ôcause heõs given us so much! 
Thatõs what itõs all about! 

Table Grace: 
God Sends His 

Blessings Down 

ό¢ǳƴŜΥ ¢ƘŜ IƻƪŜȅ tƻƪŜȅύ 
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 September 
 2021 
 

 Peace Circle will meet at Zion  
 on Wednesday, September 21st at  
 9am.  Mary Levander will be the  
 leader. 
 

Grace Circle will meet at 2pm on Wednesday, 
September 21st.  The meeting will take place 
at Janet Atkinsonôs home (1030 S 2nd St.).  
Janet Atkinson will be the leader. 

Zion 

Church 

Council 

Will MEET oN  

Monday,  

September 19 th   at 7 pm . 

 

 
 

September 
 Jenny & Josh Gompert 
 Linda Spiegel* 
 Jeremy & Kim Young 
 

October  
 Nancy & Mike Jeratowski*  
 Vicki Rother  
 Sara Rasmussen 

2022 

2022 Flower 
Committee 

 

September 
 LaVonne Mills 
 

October 
 Vicki Rother 

Next 
Meeting: 
Wednesday, 
October 12th  

at 
5:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 

The Mission Endowment  
Committee will meet on  
Thursday, September 12th 

at 5:30pm. 

The October  

Newsletter  

Deadline  

is Sunday,  

September 18 th  

Confirmation 
Brunch 

with Mentors 
Sept. 18

th
 

 
  All Confirmation Students 
& their Mentors are invited 
to brunch on Sunday, September 18th.  We will meet 
after Sunday School at 11am in the Fellowship Hall 
(basement). 
   For more information, please speak with Pastor 
Carolann (267-374-7762) or Vicar Abigail (402-948-
0205).  Hope to see you all then! 
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Donations Still Needed for Lutheran World Relief 
School Kits and Personal Care Kits  

 

We are still collecting items for school kits and personal care kits.  If you would like 
to donate supplies or money, any and all would be appreciated!  Our goals continue 
to be 50 school kits and 20 personal care kits.  Below are the lists of items included 
in each kit: 
 

SCHOOL KITS 
 4 70 page spiral notebooks 
 5 Black or blue ball point pens (no gel ink) 
 5 Unsharpened #2 Pencils 
 1 Pencil Sharpener 
 1 30cm Ruler (May have inches as well) 
 1 Pair of Blunt Scissors 
 1 2İò Eraser 
 1 Box of 16 or 24 Crayons 

(We already have enough crayons & pencils) 
 
PERSONAL CARE KITS 
 1 Lightweight Bath-size Towel 
 1 Sturdy Comb 
 1 Metal Nail Clipper 
 2 Bath-size Bars of Soap 
 1 Adult-sized Toothbrush (original package) 

(We already have enough tooth brushes) 
 

Please buy plain items with no logos.  You may drop any donations in the plastic 
tote near the office.  Monetary donations can be dropped off at the office.  Many 
thanks!!!! 
 

If you have any questions, please call Cheryl Sherburne 
at 402-395-2051 or 402-741-0538. 
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NEXT MEETING: 
Tuesday, September 6

th
 

at 6pm 
 

(We will carpool to the 
Imperial Restaurant in Neligh.) 

Ongoing Needs: 
 

 Canned Soup Crackers 
 Canned Fruit Toilet Paper 
 Cereal Bar Soap 
 Kleenex Toothpaste 
 Hand Sanitizers  Paper Products 
Miscellaneous Personal Hygiene Products 

 
Donations may be brought to the Pantry on 

Thursdays between 2-4pm. 
 

For more information, call Nancee Krohn (402) 741-1184 or Lynn Bygland (402) 920-3552 

ююэѕ 7˅ 3ăðăô 3ăāôôă 
!ûñøþýʿ .%  ѓѕѓяэ 

 

/ÿôý %6%29 4÷ĄāĂóðĈ 
я-ёÿü 

SEPTEMBER 
 

  4 Jacque & Tom Dickey 
 11 Kay Flanagan & 
  Blake Trombley 
 18 Kim Schaefer 
 25 Volunteer Needed! 

SEPTEMBER 
 

  4 Tami Texley 
 11 Tami Texley 
 18 Sarah Liss 
 25 Tami Texley 

Communion 
Elements 
Available 

 

Individually packaged communion elements  
continue to be available for pick up in the 
church narthex.  Take as many as you need 
for your household.  This will let you take 
communion with us on Sundays as you 
watch Facebook live or Vyve Channel 21.  
If it is easier, or you are more comfortable 
taking communion in your seat, you may 
also use these elements to take communion 
on Sunday mornings. 
If you have any questions, please talk to 
Pastor Carolann or Amy Zaruba. 
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The Evangelism Committee will 
meet on Monday,  

August 29 th at 7:00pm.  
All are welcome!  

Sunday 
Bulletins 

 

     Sunday bulletins are 
available in the narthex.  
They are in the tract rack 
by the Thursday before the upcoming  
Sunday.  Feel free to stop by and pick one up. 

Mobile Food 

Pantry  
 

There will be NO Mobile 

Food Pantry on the first 

Saturday of this month, 

September 3 rd , due to the 

holiday weekend.  It will 

resume on October 1 st. 

Would you like to 
help fill  

care packages  
for our 

College Students? 
 

We are sending care 
packages to all of 

our college students (20+ students).  
Below is the list of what we need, but 
feel free to add other items. 

 

Possible Items: 
Microwave Popcorn 
Granola Bars 
Candy Bars 
Snack Bags 

Colorful Post-it Notes 
Black & Blue Pens 
Mechanical Pencils 
Highlighters 

Mini Hand Sanitizers 
Chapstick 

Individual Kleenex Packages 
Small Toys: 
Slinky 

Army Parachuters 
Playdoh 

Gift Cards (fast food, target, etc) 
Fun socks 
Other ideas? 

 

All items are due by Sunday,  
September 25th.  Items can be 
placed in the marked bin in the 
narthex.  Thanks for your help!! 

 нChristian Symbol  н 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

POMEGRANATE 
 

     Because the pomegranate has an  
abundance of seeds, the fruit is used to 
represent hope and future life.  It also 
symbolizes the many believers who are 
individual members of the universal 
Christian church.  
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LUTHER LEAGUE 
for all youth in grades 9-12 

 

Join us on  
Wednesdays in September! 
Dinner begins at 6pm. 

 

I am looking forward to getting back 
into our routine and seeing everyone 
again!  We have a busy schedule 
planned for this year with lots of  
activities, projects, and fundraisers.  
 

Please mark your calendars and invite 
your friends!  Iõm looking forward to a 
GREAT Luther League year! 
 

Blessings, 
Dorothy Grosch 

 
 
 

Luther League Meals  
 

Want to help provide meals for Luther 
League meetings on Wednesday nights?  
To volunteer, go to signup genius at  

https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/60B0C44ACAC28A1F58-luther1  

 

Thanks!  

pƍƆįǂ pĔóħƍĔ 
¿ĈįĔďƍōĔ 

 

AUGUST 

Wed., Aug. 31 6:30pm Bonfire at Groschõs 

Wed., Aug. 31 6pm LL Room Meeting 
 

SEPTEMBER 

Wed., Sept. 7 6pm LL Room Meeting 

Fri., Sept. 9  Axe Throwing RSVP 

  due by end of day 

Sat., Sept. 24 1pm Bishopõs Installation 

   (Kearney) 3-5pm Youth after Party 

Sun., Sept. 25 2pm Axe Throwing  

  (leave Albion 1pm) 
 

OCTOBER 

Wed., Oct. 5 6pm Care Packages 

Wed., Oct. 19 6pm LL Meeting 

Mon., Oct. 31 7pm Trick or Treat for  

  Food Pantry 
 

NOVEMBER 

Wed., Nov. 2 6pm LL Meeting 

Wed., Nov. 9 6pm Make Shelter Food 

Wed., Nov. 16 6pm LL Meeting 

Fri.-Sun., Nov. 18-20 LYON Synod Event 

Wed., Nov. 30 6pm Make Shut-in Gifts 
 

DECEMBER 

Thurs., Dec. 1 6pm Albion Light Parade 

Wed., Dec. 14 4pm Deliver Shut-in Gifts 

 6pm LL Meeting 

Sun., Dec. 18 7pm Candlelight Service 

Wed.-Thur., Dec. 28-29 Lock-in/Escape Rm 

  (Columbus) 
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Puzzle Answers 
are on page 17 
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All of Zionõs SignUp sheets 
can be found online!  

 

   All of Zionõs signups are now digital 
through the SignUpGenius website.  
Simply Google SignUpGeniusñfind a 
signup.  Enter office@zionalbion.com in 
the creator search bar to find us. 
 

  There are signups for greeters, ushers, 
acolytes, readers, communion assistants, 
song leaders, and other volunteers!  
Dorothy and Pastor have added signups 
for hosting meals for Luther League and 
confirmation class. 
   This is a very easy and convenient way 
to volunteer for the dates and ways you 
would like to help.  If you need any  
assistance, please contact the church 
office.  Thanks! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, September 18th 
5:30pm 

Fellowship Hall 
 

 All children in grades 2 through 5 
are invited to join us for some food, fun 
and fellowship at Zion Alive! 
 

 Please check out the Facebook page 
for Zion Alive updates. 
 

 Please speak with Kim Young (402-
843-8562) for more information. 
 

Hope to see you on September 18th! 

Beer &  
Bible Study 

Sunday,  
September 18th 

at 7pm 
 

Everyone is invited to the parsonage for a 
casual evening of faith, food, fellowship, 
and fun.  Beer, wine & soft drinks will be 
available along with snacks & dessert.  
Weôll watch a short video by Rob Bell and 
discuss. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please speak with Pastor Carolann (267-
374-7762). 
 

Please mark your calendars & join us! 

 

National Grandparents Day  
Sunday, September 11 th 
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 #280 = $220 #281 = $150 #290 = $425 
 Bright Flower Garden Oh, Say Can You See? Green 9 Patch on the Diagonal 
 Roberta Seda Arlene Neidhardt Gretchen Landen Family 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 #284 = $180 #282 = $175 
 Rainbow Lite Green 9 Patch on the Diagonal 
 Sew Happy Mission Quilters Doris Warner 

Zionôs donated quilts raised $1,150 for Carol Joy Hollingôs Quilt auction this year! 

Total Raised at the Auction: over $110,000 
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Mission Quilters  

will meet on  

Fridays,  

September 9 th &  

September 23 rd .  
 

All are welcome to join us !  

 

Thursday,  
September 22nd 

 
 

2022 Fellowship Coffee  
Serving Schedule 

 

September: Luther League & 
 Confirmation 
 

October: Worship Committee & 
 Bells 

 
 
 

 

2pm on September 15th at Wolf Home 
Volunteers & Prizes needed! 

 

We will be hosting Bingo at Wolf  Home on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month.  We need at least two 
volunteers as well as 40 prizes each month.  There is  
a sign-up sheet on the narthex bulletin board.  We are 
looking for donations of Large Print puzzle books, 
coloring books for adults, beanie babies, nice costume 
jewelry (clip on earrings), etc.  Donation are being 
collected in the marked box in the narthex. 
 

For more information, please speak with  
Pat Neidhardt (402-395-2802). 

Thank you for your 

continued commitment to the 

Boone County 4-H Program 

& its youth. 

Your support  

is greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 
During the Boone County Fair  

4-H uses Zionõs sanctuary  
for their music recital. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Monday, September 5th 

The church office  
will be closed. 
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New 

Addresses: 
 
 

Barb Buckendahl 
Wolf Home Room #106 

PO Box 271 
Albion, NE  68620-0271 

 

Maggie Cleveland 
1025 C St, Apt 1 

Lincoln, NE  68502-1253 
 

Ashtin Kaumans 
8215 N Oracle Rd Apt 25 
Tucson, AZ 85704-6446 

 

Jessie & Taylor Sullivan 
7630 Park Dr, Unit 219 
Ralston, NE  68127-3959 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  

Wednesday,  

September 21
st

  

At  

7:00pm 

Sunday School  

RALLY DAY  

Sunday,  

September 11 th !  
 

Everyone is invited to Rally Day 
on Sunday, September 11th after a 
very special worship service!  The 
liturgy for Rally Day will be set to 

different childrenõs songs!  
 At 10:15am parents will be able to register 
their children for Sunday School and students will 
meet their teachers, see their classrooms and have 
a party on the south lawn, complete with Bouncy 
Houses and other games!  It plans to be a very fun 
event!  We hope you will join us!! 

 

For more information,  
please speak with Stacy Petersen 

(402-920-3425) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Schedule: 
Wed., Sept. 7th 
Wed., Sept. 14th 
Wed., Sept. 28th 

 

Dinner is served at 5:30pm 
Class begins at 6pm until 7:30pm 

 

For more information,  
please speak with Pastor Carolann. 
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Letõs keep in touch with  
our College Students! 

Feel free to send a card, note 
or token of love... 

 

We are still missing  
some addresses!  
Please send your 
school address to  

office@zionalbion.org  
Weõd like to  

keep in touch!  

 

College -Bound Blessing  
 

I have held you close. 
Now as you fly into adulthood,  

bound to open books and discover worlds, 
I release you. 

But not without one final prayer: 
Prosper not only in your studies, 

but prosper in knowing God more richly. 
I will not be there  

to catch you when you fall, 
But God will catch you when I canõt. 
Depend on God and learn to trust Him. 

You are not alone. 
Knowing this, 

my empty nest will not seem so lonely. 
My heart will soar  

as I watch you take wing. 

Bailey Choat (2nd Year) 
1411 Indigo Rd 
Lincoln, NE 68521-5206 
 

Emma David (2nd Year) 
307 W Fairview St 
Albion, NE  68620-1637 
 

Layne Hudson (3rd Year) 
1700 University Dr 
Kearney, NE  68845-4255 
 

Jordan Lindgren (1st Year) 
304 Norton Hall 
400 N Pine St 
Vermillion, SD 57069-2335 
 

Camden Moser (1st Year) 
433 N 19th St 
Eastside 337 
Lincoln, NE  68508-1086 
 

Paige Nelson (2nd Year) 
480 N 16th St 
Lincoln, NE 68508-1694 
 

Avery Olnes (2nd Year) 
801 Haas Ave 
Wayne, NE  68787-1010 
 

Sydney Rother (4th Year) 
724 S 4th St 
Albion, NE  68620-1622 
 

Ally Staub (2nd Year) 
Path Hall 124 SMB 732 
801 East Benjamin Ave 
Norfolk, NE  68701-6831 
 

Keiley Tisthammer (4th Yr) 
2621 9th Ave Apt A 
Kearney, 68845-4451 
 

Sydney Tisthammer (1st Yr) 
MANTR 203B 
1203 W 26th St 
Kearney, 68845-4278 
 

Calvin Webster (1st Year) 
Abel Hall (North) Rm 318 
City Campus 
880 North 17th St 
Lincoln, NE  68508-1275 
 

Tim Woebbecke (1st Yr) 
2940 S 12th St 
Lincoln, NE  68502-4421 



16 

 
 

Forever Ours 
Child Loss Grief Support Group 

 
 

 
2
nd
 Thursdays 

September 8th 7pm 
 

Luther League Room 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Forever Ours is a support group 
for parents who have lost children of any age. 

 
For additional information,  

contact Pastor Carolann Hopcke at 
Zion Lutheran Church (402-395-2043) or 
Lisa at AseraCare Hospice (402-379-4158). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pastor Carolann & Zion Lutheran Church, 

      I would like to express m gratitude for 

being awarded the Zion Lutheran Church  

Memorial Scholarship.  I appreciate  

everybody who donated money towards the 

scholarship fund.  I am grateful to be able to 

pay some of my first year tuition with the 

scholarship. 

Camden Moser 
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Answer : arrows, children  

 Bible Quiz Answer : G (See 1 Kings 4:29 -34 

Prayer Chain & 
Prayer Concerns 

 

If you would like to add 
someone to the prayer chain, 
please call Sharon Waters 
(402-741-2358)  or the 

church office and they will start the chain.   
If youôd like to add someone to our Sunday 
prayers, please call the church office  
(402-395-2043). 
 

ñRejoice always, pray without ceasing,  
give thanks in all circumstances;  

for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus 
for you.ò  (1 Thessalonians 5:16-18) 

Prayer Concerns this Month 
Wolf Memorial Home Residents 

 Marge Briese Barb Buckendahl 
 Fran Obermire Ruth Pribnow 

Bob Wilson 
 

Good Samaritan Estates (Assisted Living) 
 Donna Kruse Bev Larsen 
 LaVonne Mills Janice Tisthammer 

Muriel Young 
 

Edgewood Health Care (Columbus) 
Sandra Lindgren 

 

Clover Lodge (St. Edward) 
Virginia Storm 

 

Genoa Long Term Care Resident 
Jim Allen 

 

Primrose Retirement Community (Grand Island) 
Joy Haas 

 

Elkridge Assisted Living (Omaha) 
Mary Lou Nore 

 

Whispering Pines Assisted Living (Plainview) 
LaVonne Olnes 

 

Our Homebound 
 Judy Harder Liz Hunt 
 LaDonna Morris Dale Sheldon 

Albert Sutton 
 

In Our Sunday Prayers 
Becky, Claire Bennett, James Berney, 

Adalynn Bouska, Remy Bouska, Barb Buckendahl, 
Eric Burgher, Dallas Choat, Linda Heidemann, 
Donna Kruse, Twila Koetter, Jaden Oldaker, 
Virginia Storm, Jill Sutcliffe, Mary Voboril, 
Ron Weltruski, Opal Wondercheck 

 

and the families of 
Iver Bygland, LeRoy Dozler, Mildred Jasa, 
Doris Johnson, Sandy Orender & Bob Schlange 

 
 
 
 

Our Congregation 
Sunday School Students 
Sunday School Teachers 
All Those Infected by Covid 

 

Other Concerns 
Our Military 

Those affected by war, violence & hatred 
Those affected by natural disasters 

Nebraska Synod Staff 
 

Other prayer concerns are welcome. 

FLAT  

SHEETS  

NEEDED!  
 

Our quilters are in need of FLAT 
sheetsñthey need to be full size or 
larger and they can be any color you 
like.  These flat sheets are used for the 
backs of the quiltersõ beautiful quilts. 

 

For more information please speak 
with Marcia Seier 402-395-6163. 
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On Sunday, August 21st, we celebrated 
the gift of Godõs grace as 
Asher Michael Temme 

is Baptized in the name of 

the Father, н Son, and Holy Spirit. 
 

Loving Parents: Brett & Gina Temme 
 

Proud Grandparents:  
Connie & Rick Nelson 
Larry & Radene Temme 

 

Proud Great Grandparents:  
Gloria & Larry Pochop 

 

Heavenly Great Grandparents:  
Jeannice & Richard Nelson 

Betty & Jerome Temme 

May God continue to bless them all! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday, August 28th 
at 10:15am 

 

 If you are interested or would like more 
information, please speak with Tiffany 
Curry (402-438-2867). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations on the newest Blessing! 

Mason Steele Majerus 
was born on Tuesday, July 26th at 7:49am. 
He weighed 8lbs, 5oz. and was 21ò long. 

 

Proud Parents:   Josh & Rachel Majerus 
Big Brother:  Maxwell Legend Majerus 
 

Grandparents:  James & Joan Majerus 
 Debbie & Jeff Pierson 
Great Grandparents:  Elaine & John Fritz 
 

God bless them! 


